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In this edition of our newsletter, I am
excited to share the most recent
developments and projects with you. The
Oleevia Foundation's journey has always
been led by our unshakable dedication to
making a real difference in the lives of
underprivileged communities. Our MoU
with NECTAR powers innovation in North-
East India. Collaborating with Padma Shri
awardee Madam Bertha amplifies our
impact on underserved communities. and  
inaugurating the Sintex tank uplifts lives.
Together, we create hope and a brighter
future.
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We are delighted to announce
the signing of a Memorandum of
Understanding (MoU) between
the Oleevia Foundation and
NECTAR (North East Centre for
Technology Application and
Reach), an autonomous body
under the Department of
Science and Technology,
Government of India. This
collaboration marks a significant
milestone for our organization
and the communities we serve,
particularly in North-East India

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
(MOU) 
WITH NORTH EAST CENTRE FOR TECHNOLOGY APPLICATION

AND REACH (NECTAR)

The MoU with NECTAR signifies a
commitment to harnessing the power of
technology for the betterment of society. By
pooling our resources and expertise, we
aim to drive innovation, promote
sustainable development, and uplift the
underprivileged communities in North-
East India. This MoU holds immense
promise for addressing the socio-economic
disparities in North-East India and
improving the lives of its people through
the application of science and technology
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Our team had the privilege of meeting
with Madam Bertha, a distinguished
Padma Shri awardee and the Director
of Bethany Society, a renowned
organization dedicated to the welfare of
marginalized communities. The
discussion with Madam Bertha
revolved around collaborative efforts to
support underserved populations.

MEETING PADMA SHRI MADAM BERTHA
GYNDYKES DKHAR

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, BETHANY SOCIETY, SHILLONG

During the meeting, Madam
Bertha shared her insights and
experiences, shedding light on the
challenges faced by underserved
communities. Our discussions
centered around community
development, empowering
disabled people, uplifting farmers,
health and hygiene and skill
development. This meeting with
Madam Bertha has set the stage
for future collaborations that will
greatly benefit the underserved
populations we work with,
aligning with our mission to create
a more equitable and inclusive
society.
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We are excited to report the
successful inauguration of a
Sintex tank at the Anganwadi in
the Tribal Hamlet of
Naduppathy, Palakkad, Kerala
by our Chief Patron Shri.
Krishnakumar K T and our CEO
Shri. Ajitkumar Varma. This
project marks a significant step
in enhancing the quality of life
and well-being of the students
studying in this region,
particularly in terms of health
and hygiene.

INAUGURATION OF THE SINTEX TANK
AT ANGANWADI
AT NADUPPATHY, PALAKKAD, KERALA

The installation of the Sintex tank
addresses a critical need for clean and
safe drinking water and improved
sanitation facilities in the tribal hamlet.
It will have a transformative impact in
terms of health and hygiene, education
and community welfare. This project is
a testament to our commitment to
improving the lives of those in
underserved communities, and we look
forward to continuing our efforts in this
direction.


